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 for consideration by the Apex Town Council 

 

 Item Type: NEW BUSINESS 

 Meeting Date: May 13, 2025 

Item Details 

Presenter(s): Will Letchworth, P.E., Vice President of Transportation 

Shannon Cox, Long Range Planning Manager 

Department(s): McAdams 

Planning  

Requested Motion 

Possible motion to accept the Apex S-Line Mobility Hub Plan. 

 

Approval Recommended? 

Planning staff recommend acceptance of the Apex S-Line Mobility Hub Plan. 

The Planning Board unanimously recommended acceptance of the Apex S-Line Mobility Hub Plan at their 

April 14, 2025 meeting. 

 

Item Details 

In 2024, the North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT), in partnership with the Town of Apex, 

commissioned the Apex S-Line Mobility Hub Plan to examine potential locations for a mobility hub within 

the Town that could feasibly serve as a future passenger rail station. This plan details the process and 

findings of that feasibility study, building heavily on previous planning efforts related to the S-Line rail 

corridor, which runs through Downtown Apex. The plan includes a recommended location, amenities and 

features, phasing, and planning-level cost estimates. 

 

Attachments 

 NB1-A1: Staff report - Apex S-Line Mobility Hub Plan Acceptance 
 NB1-A2: Planning Board report to Town Council - Apex S-Line Mobility Hub Plan Acceptance 
 NB1-A3: The draft plan is available for viewing at: www.publicinput.com/ApexHub 

 

 

http://www.publicinput.com/ApexHub

